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From: EDC
To: Freedman, Andrea
Subject: FW: I hope you will support the proposed Building Energy Savings Program Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 2:39:04 PM

 
 
From: Russ Bennett <bennett.russ@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 5:33 PM
To: EDC <EDC@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: I hope you will support the proposed Building Energy Savings Program Ordinance
 

 

Dear Members of the Economic Development Committee:
 
I am very concerned about the negative impacts of climate change, but
the positive impacts of this ordinance go beyond reducing carbon emissions in Madison. The
resulting energy savings will have positive financial outcomes for building owners and tenants.
 
Thank you in advance for your efforts to reduce energy usage and combat climate change in
Wisconsin.
 
Sincerely,
 
Russ Bennett
201 Bram St.
Madison WI
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